

Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee

Yvonne Evans Senior Lecturer in Law University of Dundee Email only T1.01 Chamber Office EDINBURGH EH99 1SP

DPLR.Committee@parliament.scot

10 May 2023

Dear Ms Evans,

Thank you for giving evidence to the Committee on the Trusts and Succession (Scotland) Bill on Tuesday, and for contributing to an interesting and informative session. The Committee Members all very much appreciated you taking the time to speak to them and helping with their scrutiny of the Bill.

For information, the Official Report (substantially verbatim transcript) of the meeting will be available here: Official Report: search what was said in Parliament | Scottish Parliament Website

Ahead of the next session on the Bill taking place on **Tuesday**, **16 May**, the Committee would welcome any further thoughts you have in relation to—

the Law Society's concerns about the current policy underpinning section 65
which provides principles to determine how legal bills are paid for in trust
cases. For example, do you think the possibility of trustees getting insurance
could offset any concerns the Law Society may have?

Finally, if you have any additional comments which you think would be helpful to the Committee, please do get in touch with the clerks.

The Committee looks forward to hearing from you by **Noon on Friday**, **12 May**.

Thank you again for helping us with our scrutiny of the Bill.

Yours sincerely

Stuart McMillan MSP Convener of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee